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Nake vitimate the center of your ife. Teke rirks. Trarh your body for vitimate. Thereis nothing you cannot do. Virvelize yoursalf making graat pleys. Never ever forget your pitch monty for lights, Be ot every praoctice. Bequeath your inheritenct to the clvb.

SUMMER ULTIMATE LEAGUE

TEMPE - Mark your calendar. Sunday June 11 marks
the beginning of the summer ultimate league. June 11
is sign-ups and pick-up games will be played that
evening at Mesa Comrmunity College beginning at 6
p.m. League play will begin Sunday June 18 at 6 p.m.
and continue through August 13. All games will be
Sundays at 6 p.m. There will be no games July 2. The
league will be structured much like the current league,
with the local riff raff club players fairly equally
distributed amoungst the teams. All interested players
are welcome. Your cheerful league coordinator is
Byron and he can be reached at 967-0506.

SECTIONALS IN PHX?

TEMPE - The opportunity to host either sectionals or
regionals this year in the Valley of the Sun is still
present, but no definitive action seems to have been

taken yet. Of primary consideration are fields and party

site. 6 fields is the minimum requirement (8 is better),
and a likely time is late August for sectionals and
mid-September for regionals. Should anyone have any
ideas or gumption please contact Krista or Dee at
921-8231.

IT'S A CAN DRIVE!
IT'S A CAN DRIVE!

TEMPE - Ok, you're a dedicated ultimate player.
You heard that someone was collecting
aluminum cans for the club's benefit and you
acted on this without hesitation. Sure, it takes
a little sacrifice to buy those extra six packs,
but hey, it's for the benefit of the club, right?
That's all fine and dandy, but now your living
quarters are feeling that old aluminum can
crunch. It's high time to get those babys out of
your space and put them to work. Well say no
more. Thursday May 18 is Can Drive day. No
more tripping over those rackety cans as you
try to sneak in after a late post-practice Minder
Binder's session. No more wondering what the
hell is smelling up the garage. Get your cans
together and get them out of your life. Kevin
will be taking all aluminum can contributions
at practice Thursday. This once in a lifetime
opportunity to set your life straight should not
be passed up. The huge cash money cache from
this event will be used to pay entry fees at the
Albuquerque tournament (If you're not going to
Albuquerque, don't let that spoil your fun).
Don't forget (insert echo voice effects), "CAN
DRIVE THURSDAY, BE THERE!"
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real asshole and he would never print it. His name is Kevin and hie can often be seen hanging out under a ridiculous cowboy hat that he thinks
is really cool. And don't get any smart ideas about getting on fis good side by complimenting fim on his excellent taste in fats, it won't work,




